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QueenB Television Kansas/Missouri, LLC (“QBTVKM”) hereby respectfully withdraws its pending 

request for tolling relief and a brief extension of its construction permit (together the “Tolling Request”) 

in connection with a construction permit for station KOAM-TV, Pittsburg, Kansas (LMS File No. 

0000035785). Since the filing of the Tolling Request, QBTVKM has completed construction of the 

facilities authorized in the Permit, and on July 22, 2022, the FCC granted QBTVKM’s application for a 

license to cover for the Permit facilities (LMS File No. 0000194752. Accordingly, QBTKVM withdraws its 

Tolling Request as no longer necessary.  

 

 

 


